CAPITAL DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY LYIAIL IiRINAVLIVILIYITH

PUBLIC NOTICE )

Itis for the information of general public that the lease of the project site, Grand
Hyatt, One Constitution Avenue, Islamabad, has been cancelled vide
cancellation letter No.CDA/EM-22G-Hayat/2022/993, dated 08-03-2023 due
to non-payment of premium / dues and at present the project vests with CDA.
Now the Ex-builder has nothing to do with the project after the cancellation.
However, the matter is sub-judiced in the Honorable Islamabad High Court,
Islamabad. General Public are hereby warned through this notice, not to
involve in any type of agreement including service agreement and refrain from
any transaction sale / purchase of the units of the building whatsoever to avoid
the further legal complications. CDA will not accept responsibility for any
transaction, if made in violation of this notice.

Mr. Sajjad Ullah, Deputy Director (Estate Management-Il), CDA, Contact #
0321-5033313, is ordained as a Focal Person and further information may be
sought from him, if any.




